
16th March 2020 

      This week we are learning: 
If you are self-isolating, this is an outline of this weeks learning you can join in with 

at home. 

 Maths: The children will be counting forwards and backwards to 50 (use 

the 100 square in Communication Books). We will also be representing 

numbers within 50 identifying tens and ones to support their understand-

ing of place value. At home practise counting forwards and backwards 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YtNskltyA0E .This website allows chil-

dren to represent a number using base 10. https://

apps.mathlearningcenter.org/number-pieces/. Place Value Basket-

ball numbers up to 49 match the number and base 10 https://

www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/place-value-basketball.  

 English: This week the children will be innovating the story of The Queen’s 

Hat by changing the item and settings. We will also begin to start writing 

our shared story. At home children are encouraged to write a sentence us-

ing a picture from https://www.onceuponapicture.co.uk/  use your Com-

munication Book for the handwriting lines.  

 Reading: Parents can sign up for a free Parent account by clicking on 

‘Join us’ https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/user/sign_up.html .  

 Phonics: Phonics Play has a ‘Free Phonics Play’ area which children can 

access Phase 3-5 games, the children have played these games in Phonics 

lessons https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/.  

 PSHE: The children will meet Jigsaw Jack again and begin to explore the 

Dreams and Goals Jigsaw piece.  

W.O.W—word of the week:   

achievement- something achieved through hard work, courage, 
or skill   

Tying my shoe laces is a great achievement.  

Concept Cat: 
We will be introducing a new concept to your child each week. We will model 

using the word as much as possible during the week. Can you use 
this word at home?  

 smallest-  That is the smallest cat.  

Learning at home:  

Make a poster about how to wash your hands. Practice washing your 
hands singing ‘Happy Birthday’. Happy hand washing! 

Water Bottles 
Please ensure your child brings a named water bottle to school 
each day. Our policy is that they should contain only water as 

water is the healthiest option.  
Thank you for your support with this policy.  

           Book Fair 

Unfortunately, there will be NO book fair this 
week.  
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